
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kinstrey, John J BMC <John.J.Kinstrey@uscg.mil>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 12:08 PM 
To: Allie Ferko <AFerko@ValdezAK.Gov> 
Subject: Change of Command 
 
Good Morning Allie,  
 
Sadly the Kinstrey family will be departing this summer for North Carolina.  
-------- 
This also brings me up to my next point. My Parks and Rec Commission seat. Unfortunately the May 
meeting will be my last in town. I should have mentioned this last night at the meeting but I can also 
pass the info during the March meeting. Just wanted to pass that along to you.  
 
Thank You,  
 
JJ 
 
BMC J.J. Kinstrey 
Officer In Charge 
Station Valdez 
907-834-5350 
 


